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From: Sheridan, Paul

Sent: Wed, 2 Nov 2011 16:37:11 +1100
To: O'Connor, John T

Subject: FW: [SEC=IN-CONFIDENCE:LEGAL]
CCFYI PS

From: Sheridan, Paul

Sent: Wednesday, 2 November 2011 4:33 PM
To: Fryer, Douglas

Subject: RE: [SEC=IN-CONFIDENCE:LEGAL]

| have arranged for them (DPP) to attend here tomorrow afternoon. Paul S.

From: Fryer, Douglas

Sent: Wednesday, 2 November 2011 4:31 PM
To: Sheridan, Paul

Subject: Re: [SEC=IN-CONFIDENCE:LEGAL]

Hi Paul, am out this arvo, | take it from previous emails today that you have no issue with DPP
viewing same?

From: Sheridan, Paul

Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2011 02:16 PM
To: Fryer, Douglas

Cc: Frewen, Michael

Subject: RE: [SEC=IN-CONFIDENCE:LEGAL]

Doug, | dont support access to the SML. | am in this afternoon if you wish to discuss further. Paul
Sheridan.

From: Fryer, Douglas

Sent: Wednesday, 2 November 2011 11:52 AM

To: Sheridan, Paul

Cc: Frewen, Michael; Buick, Boris; O'Connor, John T; Ashton, Graham
Subject: RE: [SEC=IN-CONFIDENCE:LEGAL]

Hi Paul, the Driver Steering Committee have just met and part of the discussions included the
HS management file. Over the weekend I read the Gerard McGuire memorandum of advice
dated 4 October 2011. The memo highlighted to me and the steering committee there is
much we (Driver) don't know about the sources tasking and activities, but ironcially at the
same time trying to cover all areas of risk, liability and credability as a witness. To ensure
the Driver Taskforce are fully aware of the complex issues I seek your approval for Buick,
Frewen and /or myself to have access to the "log" or management file which McGuire
inspected and what the DPP are to inspect in the next few days.

For your consideration.

Doug
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